
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to all the children who received certificates and awards this week.     

Thank you Elsie for your book review and congratulations to Otter Class for winning the doodle maths 

trophy. 

Yeo won the house points cup this week. 

 

 

 

 

Ubley C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 27th June 2025 

School value this term is respect  

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates   

1st July – Squirrel Class to Bristol Zoo project 

15th July – matinee performance of Treasure Island  

16th July – evening performance of Treasure Island 

22nd July – last day of term 

All term dates and INSET days for 2025/2026 are on the school website 

https://eastharptreeandubley.org.uk  

Mobile Library Term 6 

2nd July 

16th July 

Please ensure any books borrowed on the school card are returned by the 15th July 

https://eastharptreeandubley.org.uk/


 

School Production – Otter and Fox Class 

This year the school production will be ‘Treasure Island’ 

The dates for performances will be 

Tuesday 15th July – matinee performance 1.30pm  

Wednesday 16th July – evening performance 6pm 

 

 

Home time changes 

It is very important to let the school office know of any changes, if your child is not getting the bus as usual 

or being  

Christian Aid Tea  

 
Everyone is invited to a tea to raise money for Christian Aid 

 

On Wednesday July 9th 3 to 4:30pm 

In St Bartholomew’s Church, Ubley 

Home-made cakes served by year 6 students from Ubley School 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 bib tails at Chew Valley School  

Year 1 enjoyed playing 'Tag Tails' at Chew Valley school this week. They all joined in beautifully and were a 

credit to Ubley Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Fox Class to Sevington Victorian School  

Fox Class spent the day living as the Victorians would have at the school.  

I really enjoyed making the lavender bags,  we put dried lavender in and then tied it up with ribbon – 

Georgina 

We saw how the Victorians washed their clothes, they had a sink with a fire underneath and they washed 

clothes in the sink and then wrung them out and hung them up to dry – Millie  

We had to take a Victorian lunch with us that was a sandwich wrapped in greaseproof paper, wrapped in 

a tea towel.  I had a cheese sandwich, and apple, carrot and gingerbread – Penny  

 

 



Otter Class trip to Nempnett Pastures 

The trip to Nempnett Pastures was amazing!  Everthing was lots of fun and we learnt so much about 

farming from Meg.  We especially enjoyed feeding the cows and seeing the chickens.  After lunch we 

played on tractors and played hide and seek in the hay maze.  We liked the squishy straw when we jumped 

in the straw pit. We can't wait to go back! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 6 leavers 

A big thank you to the PTA for buying the hoodies for the Year 6 leavers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Requests for leave of absence during term time 

Reminder that the LSP Attendance Policy states that absences should only be granted in exceptional 

circumstances and a family holiday does not constitute such an exception. The Lighthouse Schools 

Partnership policy is in line with the May 2022 statutory guidance to schools. In almost all cases a request for 

a holiday in term time will have to be refused and if the unauthorised holiday is for 5 or more full days it will 

incur a Penalty Notice. Please follow this link for the attendance  

policy.https://www.eastharptreeandubley.org.uk/_site/data/files/35A50BD4930F9634BF552753A3C156 

92.pdf 

A few reminders 

School Meals – Please make sure your orders are up to date, sometimes there are no spare meals, so you 

will be asked to bring a packed lunch in. 

Jewellery, make up & precious items – Just a reminder that children should not wear any jewellery, except a 

small pair of earrings for pierced ears, they can also wear a watch. 

 Please can we ask that children do not come to school with make-up on.  

We would encourage children not to bring in precious items from home, as they may get broken or lost.  

 

 

 

Have you ordered your child’s group school photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date for free 

delivery back to school is Thursday 3rd July 2025.  Order through the Tempest website using your unique link 

or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk  

If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3). 

https://www.eastharptreeandubley.org.uk/_site/data/files/35A50BD4930F9634BF552753A3C156%2092.pdf
https://www.eastharptreeandubley.org.uk/_site/data/files/35A50BD4930F9634BF552753A3C156%2092.pdf
http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 


